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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain .................. Jan Wesdorf
Guest Intro &  Mic...............Mark Hull
Thought/Pledge...................Lu Hughes
Speaker Intro....................Jan Wesdorf
Set-Up/Take-Down..Bruce Cockerham
Ticket Sales........................Tom Noble

Birthdays.........................Allen Wesorf
Anniversaries..........
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Today:
Dory Willer,

 Teen Quest - Designing Adulthood Aligned with
Purpose and Passion

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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In Memoriam:
George Hurd

Frenchy Arrell

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Sept 28  Tall Ships 2005, a preview of the tour of
Tall Ships to the West Coast next year.

Oct 26  Special joint meeting at the Concord
Hilton for the annual District Governor
visit.

Sunday, September 4, 4:00 p.m. Rotary Club of
Walnut Creek Sunrise’s Fundraiser and
Fellowship event at Viano Vineyards 150
Morello Ave., Martinez

Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  Mark your calendars now.
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



In Memoriam

We sadly report the deaths of our friends and
fellow Club members George Hurd, and
Frenchy Arrell.  Their smiling faces and
kind and friendly demeanor will be greatly
missed.

Recognitions

Thanks to Marv Epstein, Ken Anderson,
and the staff at John Muir Medical Center for
another fabulous and fascinating program
about the latest innovations in medical scan-
ning and diagnostics.

Lee Schneider enjoyed a trip to Colorado,
and his daughter’s wedding.

Bob Morgan is engaged to be married next
year.

Paul Fisher attended a Rotary Zone institute
with 1600 past district governors, district
governors, and DGs elect.

Lu Hughes enjoyed a trip to Alaska.

Layton Hansen attended a US postmasters
convention.

Stan Hill has a new great-grand-daughter.

Hari Boukis had a great 3 weeks vacation
in Greece during the Olympics, and was able
to attend several events.

Raucus Baucus Goes Tahit ian!   Rotary

Fundraiser This Saturday Sept 24 t h

Great food, dancing, and fun at the annual
fundraiser for the Rotary Club of Concord-
Diablo.  $60 per person.   Pleasant Hill Com-
munity Center.  For tickets call LeDonna at
925-825-1040

Rotary Club of Walnut Creek Sunrise,

Special Program “I am the Flag of the

United States of  America”,  September

28, 7:00 a.m.,  Scotts Restaurant in Wal-

nut Creek

We are invited to join the Sunrise Club at their
meeting next Tuesday, for a special program
presented by National Sojourners, Inc., a na-
tionwide organization of veterans.  Four veter-
ans in uniform will make the presentation
which includes, in a very heartwarming and
sentimental manner, the start of the 13
colonies, alternating putting stripes on the flag,
the significance of the colors is told, the evolu-
tion of the flag, and the stars.  Finally, a stirring
monologue entitled, “I am the flag of the
United States of America” is given that tells
what the flag is, where it has been in battle,
and what it represents to all of us.

International House Agricultural Tour—

Saturday Oct 9th

ANNOUNCEMENTS We are hosting our annual bus tour of Contra
Costa County agricultural sites for UC Berke-
ley I-House students on Saturday, October
9th.  We are setting up home-hosted dinners
for interested students that evening.  This is a
great opportunity to meet with graduate stu-
dents from around the world and show them
some home hospitality.  Hosts provide dinner
and return transport to the Berkeley campus.
See Phil Eyring for details and sign-ups.

Rossmoor Medical  Center  Golf  Tourna-

ment,  Monday,  October 25th

This tournament was a lot of fun last year, and
we hope to support it again this year.  It is
held at Rossmoor Golf Course, and the $135
pp/ $525 per foursome, is a real bargain on
the charitable tournament schedule.   Great
food and tee prizes and lots of fun.  See Russ
Anderson or Barry Slavin for details.

District Governor Visit ,  TUESDAY, Octo-

ber 26 t h,  Noon, Concord Hilton

Please note this correction to the previ-
ously listed day and date.  All the noon
clubs (Martinez, Pleasant Hill, Concord, Con-
cord Diablo, Walnut Creek) will host the an-
nual district governor visit on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 26th, at 12 Noon, Concord Hilton.  This
will be a regular meeting for our Club for that
week.  All members are encouraged (!!!) to
attend.  President-elect Oscar Wu is taking
sign-ups.

If you can’t attend on October 26th, the local
Sunrise clubs....Clayton Valley Concord
Sunrise and Walnut Creek Sunrise Club will
meet at 7am SHARP on Tuesday October
19th at the Oakhurst Country Club. Note all
club members....Clayton Valley

Rotary Reno Train Trip  January 23-24

Sign up with Randy Walker for this annual
fun trip with Rotarians from all over the Bay
Area.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

2004-2005 Scheduled for  May 2005

With the District Conference moving to Au-
gust 2004, the Rotary Foundation fun day

RECENT CLUB INDUCTEES

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome
the following new members who have joined
the Club during the past few months:  Lev
Kaganovich, principal with Mechanical De-
sign Studio, Inc., Kim Brandt, owner of Di-
ablo Books, Matt Gheisari, Aladdin Per-
sian Rugs, Saied Gorbani, Gorbani & Asso-
ciates, Zach Sahar, Capital Tax & Financial
Services.


